



RGS/2024-25/28 13th May 2024

School Holiday Pre Nursery to 9 & 11

Dear Parent

Greetings!

As you may be aware, our esteemed institution has been selected as one of the centers to conduct the Central University Entrance Test (CUET). This is indeed a testament to the academic excellence and integrity that our school upholds.

In light of this significant responsibility, it has become necessary for us to make certain adjustments to our calendar. Therefore, **15th May 2024**, i.e., **Wednesday will be an off for students**.

We sincerely appreciate your understanding and cooperation in accommodating this change.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Warm Regards

Meghna Chand Principal



